

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

DP ...

November 02, 2012

Dorothy Perkins Gallatin County Schools 75 Boardwalk Warsaw, KY 41095 OFFICE OF AIR AND RADIATION

Dear Dorothy Perkins:

Congratulations! You have earned EPA's ENERGY STAR for Gallatin Lower Elementary, 25 Boaz Dr., Warsaw, KY.

To help you celebrate your achievement and identify your building as one of America's energy all-stars, enclosed is the ENERGY STAR certification decal that bears the well-recognized ENERGY STAR logo. We encourage you to affix the decal prominently near the exterior entrance of your building or in a frequently visited area of your building. We have included an extra copy in case the first decal gets damaged.

We are also excited to offer printer-ready files that you can use to make smaller static cling decals, flags, and banners. We hope that you can use these to help spread the word that your building has earned EPA's ENERGY STAR. To access the printer-ready files, please visit www.energystar.gov/BuildingDecals.

Your building is now listed on our ENERGY STAR registry at www.energystar.gov/buildinglist. If you have not already done so, we encourage you to submit a building profile and photo of your building as part of our on-line registry. These building profiles are often used by the media and others to highlight our nation's leaders in energy efficiency. To learn more about submitting a profile, please visit www.energystar.gov/submitprofile.

We hope you will proudly use the ENERGY STAR certification mark (logo) and promote your success in press releases, newsletters and other communications. Please visit www.energystar.gov/BuildingCert to access the ENERGY STAR certification mark. For further information about the ENERGY STAR logo, please visit our logo use guidelines at www.energystar.gov/LogoUse.

Also, enclosed in this shipment is a Certificate of Achievement, which may also be displayed to celebrate the superior performance of your building.

Again, we congratulate you for your commitment to energy efficiency. As you continue to maintain a high level of performance, we look forward to receiving your application for the ENERGY STAR again next year!

Sincerely,

Jean M. Lupinacci

Director, Commercial & Industrial Branch

ENERGY STAR

Enclosures:

(1) ENERGY STAR Labeled Building Award Decal

(2) Certificate of Achievement